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Meet Your Board Member:
Jason Weg 

A proud Floridian since 2013, I’ve 
had the pleasure of calling Sierra Del 
Mar home since 2020. Initially 
joining the neighborhood as a renter, 
I quickly fell in love with this 
community, so much so that my wife 
Susie and I decided to plant roots 
here for good. Together, we have 
seven wonderful children who keep 
our lives full and exciting. 


In my professional life, I serve as the 
Director of Operations for Opus 
Operations, managing the Southeast 
division of our facilities management 
services. I also hold seats on several 
boards of directors, including a 
special district development in 
Glades County. This ambitious 
project includes 2,800 homes and a 
variety of amenities like houses of 
worship, schools, medical facilities, 
and business centers, all tailored to 
serve a vibrant and growing 
community. 


Beyond my career, I volunteer as a 
paramedic for Hatzalah, a faith-
based EMS agency currently serving 
13 cities across South Florida, 
where I find fulfillment in giving back 
through emergency care. In my free 
time, I enjoy being with my family, 
playing various musical instruments, 
and testing my knowledge with trivia 
challenges.
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Holiday Collection Schedule Palm Beach County 

Unincorporated Palm Beach County residents 
receive regular collection service on all holidays, 
with the exception of Thanksgiving  
Day and Christmas Day. 
If your service falls on one of these  
holidays, your items will be collected  
on the next scheduled service day.


Municipal residents should contact their municipality 
for holiday collection information. As a service to 
municipal residents, we have compiled a list of 
municipal contacts. 

Municipal Service List  Solid Waste Authority of 
Palm Beach County, FL The Solid Waste Authority 
provides as a courtesy a listing of service providers 
for Palm Beach County municipali...

We Are Still working On Our Parking! 
Use the Temporary Parking passes and put them on 
your dashboard. Find them on our website — print them 
and use them. 
Parking rules will be enforced as per docs 
December is parking on EVEN side of the street!
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New LighAng from FPL 
Don’t be afraid of the dark! FPL replaced our old 
lights with more  
efficient ones. Job has  
been completed!

Del Prado Circle ConstrucAon 
As we all know, there has been construcIon taking place 
on Del Prado Circle. The official name of the project is 
Del Prado Circle at PalmeLo Circle IntersecIon and 
Sidewalk Improvements. This project is meant to provide 
intersecIon, drainage and sidewalk improvements. 

The project was approved for over $1,000,000 by Palm 
Beach County Commissioners on September 12, 2023, 
and the contract Ime is 360 days. El Leon ConstrucIon, 
Inc. is the contractor to whom the project was awarded. 
While I think we can all agree that this project is a bit of 
a nuisance, it promises to improve local walking and 
driving when completed. 

If you need a key for any of our gates or the pool please contact Stuart Braun at stuart4u2@gmail.com 
If you have a celebration you want to announce let us know! 

If you have an idea or wish to contribute something to include in the next edition of the Sierra Del Mar 
Newsletter please contact any member of the Board through our︎︎︎ Webs ︎it︎e ︎ SierraDelMarBoca.org 

Sierra Del Mar wishes everyone Happy Holidays!

Good News! 
Pool Deck, your community retaining walls and our front 
entranceways and breezeways have been pressure washed 
and sealed.  
Pool is heating nicely so take a dip! Check out the new picnic 
tables! Remember if you want a party at the pool please fill out 
an application found on our website! SierraDelMarBoca.org

Snowbird Season  
Snowbird season is fast upon us. You may soon 

noIce that some of your neighbors have returned 
and our streets have become a liLle more 

crowded (5% more crowded, in fact).  
Technically, snowbird season is from October 

through April, with peak months being  
December and January. 

The term was iniIally used in the early 1920s to 
describe migrant workers headed south for the 

winter. It wasn’t unIl the late 1970s that  
the term began to mean northerners  

coming south for the winter. 

InteresIngly, the majority of Florida’s snowbirds 
come from Canada and stay from one to six 
months. Boca Raton is one of the ten most 

popular Florida locaIons for snowbirds. To our 
Sierra Del Mar snowbirds, we say,  

WELCOME HOME!

Get On The List! 
Have an iguana problem?  
We have expanded our Iguana Control  
Service to help residents. It is simple.  
Up to 5 homeowners call the toll free number 
(855-525-5656). They will reach back out to you. You will 
be set up on a 2 week program whereby they visit the 
property twice a week. This program is intended for 
homeowners who see iguana(s) on a regular basis.

Park Problem? 
From off-leash dogs to broken benches and everything 
else park-related, it is helpful to know whom to 
contact. Boca Del Mar Improvement AssociaIon 
oversees the park and pond we all enjoy. To report a 
problem or express our appreciaIon, contact: 
Teresa Ferguson at (561) 368-1503 or 
BocaDelMar@campbellproperty.com    
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